
ASSISTANT TO BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S REPORT
April 13, 2011

 In Remembrance: Wally Tiilikkala and Andy Miller

 Volunteers needed for the Council on Aging Chore Program. Help your
community by volunteering a few hours to clean up a senior's yard. Make it a
family outing and teach your kids the value of being a volunteer. Call the
COA office at 978-386-2424 ext. 27 to sign up.

 The Selectmen have received the following mail, email, memos and faxes:

 Conservation Commission March 2nd & March 16th Minutes
 Estimates for Repairs and Response concerning Escalation Clause

from Highway Superintendent
 Reserve Fund Transfer Update from 4/6/11
 DRAFT Agreement for Recycling Center from Solid Waste

Department Superintendent
 Chapter 90 Notification from Governor’s Office
 Email from NMRSD regarding School Recognitions
 Letter from Melrose Mayor regarding IT Services
 Invitation to State of the Housing Market Seminar
 Unitil Notice of Filing, Public Hearing and Procedural Conference
 Letter from U.S. Census Bureau regarding Count Question Resolution

Program
 Invitation to Municipal Law Seminar

 Public Service Announcements:

+ All eligible individuals (seniors and ADA qualified) wishing to
participate in the Meals on Wheels Program should contact Kathryn
Becker at 386-6880. Meals are only $2.00 and are now delivered
Monday through Friday around noon.

+ MART Shuttle Service is available to all eligible (60 years or older,
ADA qualified) individuals. Ashby residents may use the van Monday
through Friday for medical appointments, social day care and
shopping. Interested residents should call Jennifer Collins Monday
through Thursday at 386-2501, ext. 11 to apply and schedule use.

+ Current Board, Committee, and Department Vacancies: Cemetery
Commissioner, Cultural Council, Historical Commission, Parks
Commissioner, Senior Tax Work-off Program, and ZBA


